

CRA NEWSLETTER - March 2022

Dear Residents,

We would first like to thank those residents who have paid their contributions in Jan and Feb – we have had a terrific initial response with increased subscriptions already and at the new level agreed at the AGM. We are now at an average level of £107 per household compared to £89 last year.

So, again a big thank you.

This welcome response immediately brings forward our planning for the next section of road resurfacing + drives / pavements which we would like to take place later this year.

Yes, This Year!!

We intend to be planning this next exciting road / drive / pavement project in the next months by visiting each household in the next planned section to collect your individual plans and ideas. Our experience from the last year road project was that we need to begin planning and discussing at a very early stage.

SUBSCRIPTIONS

If you have not yet paid your contribution then we would greatly welcome these asap by direct bank transfer or direct debit to our Chalklands Account

Account No 49020137

Sort Code 60-13-35

Please reference your house number and name. Or, just give a cheque to a Committee member.

SAVE THE DATE – OUEENS JUBILEE STREET PARTY ON SUNDAY 5TH JUNE

This is being planned and the Party team led by Pam is now sending out a Special Newsletter but for now please save the date.

WHATSAPP GROUP

It has been suggested that a WhatsApp group for any day to day, short notice updates would be useful to residents. This would share things such as bollards being removed, events, etc.

To start, this group will be 'one way' communication only. You will only receive messages. There won't be any back and forth conversation.

If you would like to join this WhatsApp group please reply back to this email with your name and mobile number to be added. Alternatively email: info@chalklands.uk or contact a Committee member.

DRAINS

The drain-cleaning Company will be on the road next week TUESDAY 15th March pumping out all our gulleys full of winter leaves and sludge plus the collection soakaway chamber on pond corner to reduce any flooding.

email: info@chalklands.uk website: www.chalklands.uk